
 

 
Walkerville Foreshore Improvement Works 

This week significant improvement works will commence along the foreshore at Walkerville 
North.  

Council’s contractor is expecting the works begin on 26 February following the completion of 
the rock seawall.  

Funding for the project has been provided by South Gippsland Shire Council and the 
Walkerville Foreshore Reserve Committee of Management.  

The improvement works will include road and drainage upgrades, retaining walls as well as 
car and boat trailer parking. 

The project also includes the addition of new footpaths and speed management to provide a 
safer environment for both vehicles and pedestrian traffic.  

Council would like to advise that there will be delays to traffic during the works.  

John Moylan, Council’s Manager of Infrastructure & Projects, has expressed the importance 
of the works for the community. 

“We’re very pleased to see these important works proceeding now that the summer peak is 
over. 

“We expect the works will enhance the beautiful surrounds and make the area more 
accessible for visitors and locals,” said Mr. Moylan. 
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For media enquiries, please contact the Communications team on 5662 9200 
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